
 

1 The Terrace 
PO Box 3724  
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand  

tel.  +64-4-472-2733 
 
https://treasury.govt.nz 

 
 
Reference: 20230135 
 
 
11 April 2023 
 
 
Shane Gibson 
fyi-request-22248-974e689e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Shane 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 24 March 2023. You 
requested: 

I would like an extract of the annual amount spent with all suppliers for the 
2021/2022 financial year. 
 
I would like the following details provided: 
- Supplier Name  
- Suppliers NZBN number (if available)  
- Total Amount Spent 

 
Information being released 

Please find enclosed the following document: 

Item Document Description Decision 

1.  Annual amount spent with all suppliers for the 2021/2022 financial year  Release in full 

 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 
documents may be published on the Treasury website. 

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Glenn McStay 
Chief Financial Officer 
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